
 Trip to Shimla 

 

The B.Tech 1st year students of our college went on an excursion trip to Shimla 

which was organized by Applied Sciences and Humanities Department.The trip 

aimed to provide the students with an opportunity to explore the natural beauty 

and cultural heritage of Shimla. 

The journey to Shimla was by bus,The students were accommodated in a 

comfortable hotel located in the heart of Shimla. The hotel had all the necessary 

amenities, including clean rooms, a restaurant, and a 24-hour reception desk. 

During the excursion, the students visited several places of interest in and 

around Shimla. The first day started with a visit to the famous Jakhu Temple, 

which is located on top of a hill and is dedicated to Lord Hanuman. The 

students also visited the Mall Road, which is a popular shopping and dining area 

in Shimla. The second day included a visit to the Kufri Fun World, which is an 

amusement park with several rides and attractions. The students also got the 

chance to experience horse riding and yak riding. On the final day, the students 



visited the Indian Institute of Advanced Study, which is a prestigious academic 

institution located in Shimla. 

Apart from sightseeing, the students also participated in several cultural 

activities during the excursion trip. There was a bonfire night organized for the 

students, where they sang and danced around the fire. The students also 

participated in a talent show, where they showcased their singing, dancing, and 

poetry skills. This helped to create a sense of camaraderie and togetherness 

among the students. 

The excursion trip to Shimla was a wonderful experience for the B.Tech 1st 

year students. The trip provided them with a much-needed break from their 

regular academic schedule and helped them to unwind and relax. The students 

got the opportunity to explore the natural beauty and cultural heritage of 

Shimla, and they also participated in several fun and engaging activities. The 

trip was a huge success, and we hope to organize more such trips in the future. 

 


